









## **Newsletter** 20th December 2019

office@stjamesvaschool.co.uk head@stjamesvaschool.co.uk primary@stjamesvaschool.co.uk

We've all enjoyed a fabulous week of Christmas celebrations, thanks to the energy, effort and organizational skills of our staff and PSA, and the excitement and joy of our children—thank you everybody, it really has been a super week.

All the staff and I are incredibly grateful for all your cards and gifts this Christmas—thank you! We really don't expect such generosity, as working with your children is already a wonderful gift and privilege.

Christmas is a wonderful time of joy and celebration, giving us time to spend with friends and families—from all M2 / am/07/0of the staff here, we wish you all a very peaceful Christmas, and a very happy New Year—see you all in 2020,

Much love,

West weshes West Owens

Miss Kassim-Lowe (1)



Lien Sin

Miss Pillai

Mr Reszi x